
 
SES 183/ 2020          Sarasas Ektra School 
 
        20th November 2020 

Subject Sports Carnival 2020 

Dear Parents of Ms. / Mstr. …………………………………………………………………….. Team Color ………………………… 

The school has arranged the Sports Carnival of the academic year 2020. Listed below in the table are the details 
of the Sports Carnival events arranged for students each year. 

Date Time Year Venues 

Tue 24th November 2020 09.30 – 10.30 Nursery The field in front of Bldg.1 

Wed 25th November 2020 08.30 – 09.30 

09.45 – 10.45 

KG.2 

KG.1  
The Auditorium, Bldg.6, Fl.4 

Wed 25th November 2020 12.00 – 13.00 KG.3 – Year 1 The Auditorium, Bldg.6, Fl.4 

Thu 26th November 2020 08.00 – 14.00 Year 2 – Year 4 The field in front of Bldg.1 / Parking 1 

Fri 27th November 2020 08.00 – 14.00 Year 5 – Year 12 The field in front of Bldg.1 / Parking 1 

 
1. The Sports Carnival of the kindergarten department is divided into 3 different days to ensure kindergarten 

students’ thorough participation. Events are arranged in the form of competition so that our students are taught 
in terms of sportsmanship. We encourage students to be economy; therefore, every student is asked not to 
produce team colors’ apparel. Every student can simply wear any apparel of their team colors, school 
uniform pants, and sneakers.  

2. As we are currently staying prepared for the COVID-19 spreading, parents are not permitted to join the 
Sports Carnival this year to lower risks of disease spreading and infection. The Sports Carnival is an 
internal activity this year.  

3. During 26th – 27th November 2020, there will be the Sports Carnival for students in Year 2-12. Students in the 

year levels mentioned will participate in the activities arranged on the primary campus. Therefore, please be 

informed that dropping off students in NC. – KG.3 could become inconvenient as much space on the primary 

campus will be used for sport for the entire day. Hence, parents are kindly asked to drop off students before 

08.00 and pick up students after 14.30.  

To be informed accordingly and we apologize for any inconvenience caused. 

  
 
 
 

Kind regards, 
 
 

(Ms. Paweenrat Boonsawad) 
Vice Director 

Sarasas Ektra School 
 


